
Campus Safety Feedback Submission 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: Campus Safety Office 

From: [Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

 

Dear Campus Safety Office, 

I am writing to provide feedback regarding campus safety measures and initiatives. I appreciate 

the efforts made towards ensuring a safe environment for all students and staff. However, I have 

some concerns/suggestions that I believe could be beneficial: 

Feedback: 

[Detailed Feedback/Suggestions] 

Suggestions for Improvement: 

[Your Suggestions] 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I hope to see improvements that will benefit the entire 

campus community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


